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FPMA Issues a Member Financial
Relief Package

In an effort to assist Florida Podiatric Medical Association (FPMA)
members during this time of uncertainty due to the impact of COVID-
19, the FPMA Executive Board voted unanimously to waive FPMA dues
for the first quarter of the 2020-2021 fiscal year.

In concert with APMA’s plan (click HERE to learn more), this dues
waiver initiative was designed to provide maximum financial relief for
members without sacrificing any member benefits.

The FPMA hereby notifies all members of immediate dues relief, waiving
FPMA dues for three months (June, July, and August 2020) for
members*.

This waiver will be implemented automatically, so no action is needed
by members.

For further details concerning the FPMA Member Financial Relief
Package, please click HERE.

Thank you for your support and membership. As we face this crisis
together, our thoughts remain with you, your family, patients, and
communities.

Please continue to follow FPMA on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn,
and visit the FPMA website at https://www.fpma.com for important
updates.

Should you have questions, please email the FPMA Member Relations
Coordinator, Paige Flynn, at pflynn@fpma.com or FPMA Executive
Director Karen N. Lambert at klambert@fpma.com.
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*Some exceptions may apply. Please contact FPMA for further information.

FPMA Mission Statement: FPMA strives to promote Podiatric Physicians as the preferred
providers of Medicine and Surgery of the Foot, Ankle, & Lower Extremity in the State of
Florida and elevate public knowledge of Podiatric Medicine and Surgery at all levels
throughout the state.

FPMA Vision: To be recognized as the leading voice and pre-eminent resource for the Podiatric
Profession in the State of Florida.
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